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Dear Project Leader Bousfield:

We are writing to comment on the proposed Antelope Tennant Recovery Project.

Although salvage logging makes sense in a way, we worry that logging based on having wildfires might actually
encourage arson in order to create monetary gain.

Please consider this with this project and any others in your District.

Thanks for your time,

Jim and Lisa Edwards
Gazelle, CA



